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INDICATIF D'EMISSION 

RADIODIFFUSION NATIONALE BELGE 

BRUXELLES, LE 12th January 1954 
18. PLACE EUGÈNE FLAGEY 

Mr, Kermit Geary, 
E.F.D. No.2, 
WALNUTPORT 

Pennsylvania - U.S.A. 

Dear Sir, 

I received your letter of December 29th 
containing reception report concerning Brussels III, 
on 266,9 m, 

I wish to thank you very much indeed for the 
long and clear report which proves that you have heard 
Brussels III. It is also very interesting to learn 
that Brussels II is regularly heard in your region of 
the U.S. 

For your information I enclose the new schedule 
of cur shortwave programme. 

I thank you very much for your kind wishes and am happy to wish you in return a very prosperous New 
Year. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Head of the 
Foreign Relations Service, 

_- 
M. S;'JAENEPOEL 
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